THOSE WHO SERVE

NOVEMBER 25, 2018

SUNDAY MORNING

SCRIPTURE READING

Merrick Warren

Psalm 32:1-2

SONG LEADER
Tyler Walker

OPENING PRAYER

Johnnie Huston

COMMUNION

Doug Lewis

Daniel Warren

Fred McKamy

David Moore

PICK UP CARDS

River Walker

Luke Warren

CLOSING PRAYER

Buck Chisolm

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Ronnie Bell

SUNDAY EVENING

SCRIPTURE READING

Trey Gannon

Psalm 1:1-2

SONG LEADER

Trey Gannon

OPENING PRAYER

Tommy Brisco

CLOSING PRAYER

Ray House

WEDNESDAY

November 21st

SONG LEADER: Wes Ives

CLOSING PRAYER: Warner Endsley

November 28th

SONG LEADER: Trey Gannon CLOSING PRAYER: Warner Endsley

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES

SUNDAY

BIBLE CLASSES: 9:00 A.M. MORNING ASSEMBLY: 9:50 A.M. EVENING ASSEMBLY: 6:00 P.M.

WEDNESDAY

BIBLE CLASSES: 7:00 P.M.

MISSIONS

Jesùs Amaya Torreon, Mexico

Sunset International Ukraine

Foster's Home for Children Stephenville, Texas

Cherokee Home for Children Cherokee, Texas

LAST WEEK'S RECORD

Sunday Bible Class 89 Morning Assembly 120 Evening Assembly 57 Wednesday Bible Class 68 Contribution: \$4080

TOLAR CHURCH OF CHRIST

P.O. Box 517
TOLAR, TEXAS 76476
254-835-4397
www.tolarchurchofchrist.com
Email: tolarchurch@yahoo.com

ELDERS

Ronnie Bell	835-4664
Aaron Green	817-776-1142
Wesley Ives	835-4595
Terry Keith	728-3388
Glenn Newberry	214-536-6172

DEACONS

Chris Bachhofer
J.J. Barton
Nathaniel Boisjolie
Jeremy Davis
Warner Endsley
Trey Gannon
R.C. Medcalf
Mickey Wann
Daniel Warren
Norm White

PREACHER

Brad Fry

Home: 254-835-5053 Mobile: 817-673-0959

Remember in your prayers...

Cleta Akers is waiting for tests results. Noble Anderson will be having colon surgery on Monday morning, December 3rd, at Harris hospital downtown. As of now surgery is scheduled for 8:00 AM. He will be in hospital 2-7 days, depending on how he does. Dorothy Fambro, a member of the Huckaby church is very sick with a bacterial infection in her heart. She is in Baylor Scott and White Hospital in Temple. Shut-ins: Betty Bickle, Wayland Higginbottom, June Moore. Others to pray for: Cleta Akers, Loyce Barber, Mary Copeland, Mary

Others to pray for: Cleta Akers,
Loyce Barber, Mary Copeland, Mary
Crane, Rob Canan, Buck & Roberta
Chisolm, Joan Dudik, Tonya
Harkins, Wendy Huffman, Barbara
Holland, Doug Johnson, Cody Keith,
Tyler Jones, Luyen Landrum, Tony
Lang, Debbie Michels, Doug Norris,
Erma Reeves, Leslie Sheeley, Phil
Smith, Peggy Spraggins, Gyle Wells,
Dave Weyandt, and Jan White.
Expectant mothers: Mallory Day,
Cassidy Hughes, Jenny Lively, Jessica
Tabor, Cassidy Williams. In the
military: Robert Bell, T.J. Foster,

David Hull, Colton Lewis, Ethan Wells.

If you have any prayer requests,

announcements or updates, it is

essential that you email them to Brad Fry at texasfryed@gmail.com.

News & Noes...

Jesùs Amaya will be with us December 2nd. He will be preaching morning and evening that day with Greg Bell translating. After the evening service we will have the Men's Dessert Cook-off in the fellowship hall. See Glenn Newberry if you have any questions.

Dear Tolar Church of Christ, Thank you so much for blessing us with a donation after the apartment fire! It is so amazing to see God work through the church to help those in need! Your generosity is very much appreciated!

In Christian love, Sierra & Kason Bewel (Sierra is a sister to Rachelle Davis).

Dear Brethren, You make it possible for us to touch lives in a way that has a lasting impact.

We love to celebrate both our children's and adult milestones. We recently had a surprise party for our Spiritual Life Director Robert's 50th birthday. Our

children had a ball eating cake and ice cream, stomping black balloons, and making "over the hill" jokes.

One of our sweet girls presented Robert with a painting of a guitar she had done in a class on the campus. She customized it with his favorite "camo" colors. While he appreciated the painting, the real treasure was the note she had written on a homemade card:

I love you and thank you for spreading the gospel. At first it never really made sense to me. Now it does because of you. Thank you and Happy Birthday!

I cannot put into words the appreciation I have for what you are doing to help us help children "make sense" of the gospel! Thank you for your gift of \$300 to our general fund on 11/2/2018 that helps us care for all the needs of our children.

For his sake and the children's Shawn Hull, Executive Director Cherokee Home for Children

Communion Preparation

November—Brad & Shirley Fry December—Norm & Jan White